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An email link to us is available at  

www.delchesterserra.org 

When you reach the home page of our Club’s web-
site, there is an option to click on “Favorite Links.” 

This takes you to a web page with links both to ele-
ments within the Philadelphia Archdiocese as well 
as to other organizations interested in promoting and 
supporting religious vocations.  Try it out! 

Schedule for February - March 2014 

February 1 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

February 18 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

March 1 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

March 18 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

As mentioned in last month’s newsletter, the materi-
als for this year’s Charter Night Ad Book, the prima-
ry source of funds for our clubs activities to promote 
and support religious vocations, will be distributed 
at the Club’s February 1 meeting. 
 

In order to give club members a head start, those  
club members who secured ads or patron names for 
the 2013 ad book, will receive a listing of business 
and individual/family advertisers as well as the num-
ber of patrons they sold last year. 
 

Each club member will also be provided with some 
blank ad forms showing the full, half, and quarter 
size ads for use when obtaining and submitting new 
or revised ads. 
 

There will also be an explanation of the ad book pro-
ject for this year.  As in the past couple of years, we 
will be preparing the layout of the ad book before 
taking it to the printer.  In order to help that process 
along, it is important to turn in your ads as soon as 
you secure them.  Even if you do not have the pay-
ment for them, it will help to turn the ads in with a 
note about the delay in payment.   
 
All ads and payments should be made by the April 5 
Club meeting to Marty Frick.  Arrangements can be 
made to pick them up, if needed. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Marty 
Frick at 610-361-9397. 

Charter Night Ad Book 

On Saturday, January 18, some of our club members 
attended a meeting with Father Stephen P. DeLacy, 
Vocation Director at St. Charles Seminary.  
 
All Archdiocesan Serra Clubs were represented.  
The discussion focused on ways we could help each 
other to promote vocations.  Information about the 
meeting will be shared at our regular meeting on 
Saturday, February 1. 

Meeting At St. Charles Seminary 

2014 Serra International Convention 

Serra's 72nd International Convention will be held in 
Sacramento , California, from July 10 to 13, 2014. 
 
If any Club members are interested in attending this 
convention, Dolores Lavelle will have a printout of 
the relevant information at our meeting on Saturday, 
February 1. 


